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Thank you Madam/Mister President.

The Icelandic delegation would like to thank the representatives of Finland for the presentation of the Finnish National Report.

· Iceland congratulates Finland on the recently prepared National Action Plan on Fundamental and Human Rights and encourages Finland to ensure expedient and effective implementation of the plan. 
· Furthermore, Iceland recommends Finland to increase their efforts in the field of discrimination on grounds of sexual orientation and gender identity, inter alia, by review of national legislation and administration with a view to eliminate discrimination against LGBTI people with regard to family and parental rights and the right to security and integrity of the person.

Iceland commends Finland for their comprehensive approach to reduce violence against women, including domestic violence and human trafficking, by means of the National Action Plan to Reduce Violence against Women. 
· Iceland encourages Finland to guarantee efficient implementation of the action plan and to ensure that the benefits of the plan reach all women equally, including vulnerable and minority groups of women. 
· Moreover, Iceland encourages Finland to prepare and implement efficiently an action plan akin to the one to reduce violence against women, only regarding the rights of the child and aspiring to eliminate domestic violence and other violence against children.

Thank you Madam/Mister President.
